LETTERS TO THE EDITOR

Developers favored over residents?

Are you disappointed by current development?

Is development representative of what you want the county to be?

Does the county favor developers over residents?

Are developers held to the strictest standard of the county?

Are you tired of the county spending money to fix development errors?

Have you ever said "there is nothing that I

can do to fix the county problem?"

I encourage you to attend the next planning commission meeting, held the first Tuesday of each month. Then attend the county commission meetings as scheduled on the Washoe County website. I think your eyes will be opened to the way these meetings are not representing you and your community. At the very least you may be more informed about the future growth of the county.

My neighborhood is fighting to save views of the Mt. Rose byway and we can't believe how

the deck is stacked against us.

Kenneth Allen,

Reno